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Robert Lewis

From: "Barb Michols" <Bart_nichols@humicanewings.com=

To:

Cc: "Fobert Lewis™
<rlewiis@buildingideas-architects com>

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2007 347 P

Subject: VERO HG&WY

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR CHOICE OF ARCHITECT ...
ROBERT LEVWS

Fobert's architectural plans of yvour Hurncans Grill & Wvings in Vero, just received approval from
the State of Florida Department of Business & Frofessional Regulations, Division of Hotels and K estaurants
Flan R eviewers without any comments. .

This is the first set of plans | submitted since March 15, 2006 for which there werg no comments.

s s BIGH!

by best to all of you.

Barb Nichols

Cffice Manager

Hurricane Brand Holdings, LLC
Deep Development, LLC

2550 5E Willoughbyy Bld
Stuart, Florida 34934
Fr2-A0G-1006 Direct

Fr2287 9175 Fax
77221940749 MWain

bart nich ols@hurricanewings com
wanwy hUmicanewings.com

TIME IY GETAWAY

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended only for the named recipient(s) and may contain confidential,
proprietary or legally privileged information. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is strmtly
prohibited. If wou have recerved this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail, and delete this message

and any attachments.
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